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City of Dania Beach

Department of Public Services



100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-3741 ∙ (954) - 923-1109 (fax)


MEMORANDUM
TO:
            Mayor Patricia Flury



Vice Mayor Bobbie Grace 

Commissioner Anne Castro

                        Commissioner Walter Duke

Commissioner C.K. McElyea

FROM:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Dominic F. Orlando, P.E. Director of Public Services

BY: 

Leo Williams, Public Works Superintendent

Date:

February 2, 2012
RE:           
Scope of Services for Chen Moore and Associates, Inc., for Solar Lighting Project  


Introduction and Background

Chen and Associates is the engineering firm selected for services relating to the City’s Neighborhood Improvement Program. They have submitted a cost proposal of $87,240.00 to prepare lighting plans and specifications for Solar Powered Streetlighting Project, and to provide services during construction including project closeout as stated in Exhibit A. Staff recommends approval of this cost proposal.

Recommendation

It is recommended that the City Commission approve this cost proposal from Chen & Associates, Inc. in the amount of $87,240.00 for the Citywide Solar Powered Streetlighting Project, and authorize the City Manager to execute same.  

